
Dear Colleague: 

As a nation, we rely upon the integrity and honesty of a core set of institutions and professions.
There are fewer than there used to be. 

In a recent editorial, the New York Times (May 9, 2005, p. A22) discussed publicly, for the first
time, concerns about the National Academy of Sciences.  The editorial (enclosed) may be of
interest to you.

It makes little sense to have a National Academy of Sciences/National Research Council system
if, as the Times indicates, nobody knows how to interpret its reports and recommendations.

Lloyd Etheredge




